
September 18, 2023  NWN WUTC Advice No. 23-05A / UG-230739 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Replacement Pages for UG-230739 – Schedule 231: Temporary Adjustment to Rates 
for Residential Bill Discount Program 
DO NOT REDOCKET 

On September 12, 2023, Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (NW Natural or 
Company), filed Advice No. 23-05, docketed as UG-230739, to introduce tariff schedules for its 
proposes residential bill discount program.  The Company has since discovered an error in the 
calculation of rates proposed in tariff page Schedule 231.1.  This filing corrects those rates and 
provides the corrected supporting rate calculation pages. 

Purpose 
The purpose of this filing is to provide a replacement page for tariff Schedule 231, sheet 231.1 and 
replacement supporting rate calculation pages 1 and 2 of Exhibit A from the September 12 filing.  
All other tariff pages and workpapers from the original filing remain unchanged. 

The revised bill impacts resulting from the replacement tariff sheet are as follows: 

The average residential Schedule 2 customer using 58 therms would see an increase of $0.83 per 
month, and the average Schedule 3 commercial customer using 249 therms would see a bill 
increase of $3.17 per month.  The bill impact for customers on other residential rate schedules is 
shown on page 2 of Exhibit A. 

Conclusion 
NW Natural respectfully requests that the replacement tariff sheet filed herewith be approved to 
become effective November 1, 2023.   

As requested by WAC 480-80-103(4)(a), I certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions on 
behalf of NW Natural.   

For the purposes of establishing a service list for this docket, and for any questions, please address 
correspondence on this matter to me with copies to the following:   

eFiling  
NW Natural Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
250 SW Taylor Street  
Portland, Oregon 97204 
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Fax: (503) 220-2579 
Telephone: (503) 610-7330 
eFiling@nwnatural.com   

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Natasha Siores 
 
Natasha Siores 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
(503) 610-7074 
natasha.siores@nwnatural.com 
 
 
Attachments: 
230739-NWN-WUTC-Advice-23-05A-Trf-Sheet-231-1-R-Pg-09-18-2023 
230739-NWN-WUTC-Advice-23-05A-Exh-A-R-Pgs-09-18-2023 
230739-NWN-WUTC-Advice-23-05A-Exh-A-WP-R-Pgs-09-18-2023 
 


